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IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING  
COMPLIANCE WITH PERMITS AND RULES DURING 

COVID-19 PANDEMIC 
 
 

The Sacramento Metropolitan Air Quality Management District understands the 
COVID-19 pandemic is causing new and significant hardships on everyone.  Stay 
at Home orders have caused many businesses to close or make major changes 
to the way they operate. The District acknowledges these new challenges for 
businesses and residents.  
 
Please keep in mind, following air quality regulations is more important than ever.  
This crisis affects respiratory health and clean air will help the wellbeing of 
everyone in our community. Businesses and residents should make every effort 
to comply with air pollution control laws and permit conditions that apply to them. 
 
However, if you feel you may not be able to meet an air quality requirement due 
to the COVID-19 pandemic, please contact the Sac Metro Air District by e-
mailing compliance@airquality.org or by calling (916) 874-4800. 
 
You may also find answers to frequently asked questions (FAQs) and other 
District actions on our website at: http://www.airquality.org/covid19.  
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